
 

 

 

 
 
 

October14th, 2021 
 
 

Dear Families,  
 

Thank you, parents, for taking time from your busy schedules to attend parent teacher conferences. It is such a 
blessing to work with parents who are so invested in their children. We appreciate the open conversations and 
collaboration we have with you, as together we prepare our youth to meet the daily challenges of this world and 
prepare them for the next. God Bless you all.  
 

 

ATHLETIC NEWS:  
The last Volleyball match for the season will be held Saturday in Fall Creek - good luck Royals! As the 
Volleyball season ends, a BIG thank you is extended to Sara Mack and Jody King for sharing their time 
and talent coaching our girls! Thank you to the Athletic committee for providing this great opportunity 
for our girls. 

• 7/8 Boys basketball starts on Monday, October 18th.  

• 6th Boys basketball starts on Tuesday October 19th. 

• 4/5th grade Boys basketball begins next Monday, October 25th. Make sure you have all your paperwork 
done before practice begins!  

• Open Gym times: Coach Auth and Coach Lamm will be offering open gym times at the Durand campus 
gym on the following dates and times:  

 
 

• Friday, October 22 – 3:30-6:00 pm 

• Sunday, October 31 – 1:00 -3:30pm 

• Tuesday, November 2 – 5:00 -7:30pm 

• Friday, November 26 – 5:00 -7:30 pm 

• Sunday, December 5 – 5:00 -7:30pm 
 

SERVICE PROJECT FOR OCTOBER AND NOVEMBER: 
Wow, we have had an awesome start to our “Boxes of Joy” drive! Many supplies and donations 
have come in and over 60 boxes have been picked up to fill. Your child will be helping to fold 
more boxes this week to replenish the supply!! How can you help?  

• Bring in supplies that we can pack 

• Send in a monetary donation to help with shipping the boxes 

• Take a box and fill as outlined in the pamphlet enclosed in the box. 

• Volunteer to help pack and organize the boxes during the week of November 15th.  
As a two month service project, we are hoping to fill 300 boxes!!! All items are due: Friday, November 12th 
 

HOME AND SCHOOL NEWS: 

• We had a good meeting this week, wrapped up the magazine sale, and to date we profited $10,805.94 – 
thank you for your support with this.  

• We hope you received all of your Magazine merchandise and prizes at Parent Teacher Conferences! Let 
us know if you have any issues.  

• Thank you to all the parents who provided meals for our teachers at Parent/Teacher conferences, it is so 
much appreciated.  

• Our next meeting is January 26th at 6:00 – if you are not sure what Home and School is, please come 
join us in January and check it out!!!  

 

 
 



INFLUENZA VACCINE: 
Pepin County Health Department will be holding a student flu clinic at our school on  
Wednesday, October 20th.   They do request younger students be accompanied by their parent or legal 
guardian. Please return the consent form by 10/18.   

 

SERVER TRAINING: 
This year as part of our Religion Curriculum all fourth grade students were trained as altar servers this 
week. We have enclosed a Commitment to Serve form in all 4th grade students envelopes as we hope your 
child will give of their time to help with this important ministry    

$CRIP: Bonus Fest continues; it will last three more weekends offering 3 day bonuses.  
    Each day features a different lineup of brands and bonuses that last for 24 hours only. Participating 
brands will be announced at 12:00 a.m. ET each day. All gift card types (eGift cards, physical cards, 
and reloads) will be on bonus. Physical SCRIP cards are ready to purchase for everyday items - reduce 
your tuition at the same time.  

 

TRUNK OR TREAT: 
Assumption Catholic School will once again have a Trunk decorated for TRUNK or TREAT this year.  The 
event is scheduled for Saturday, October 30 from 3:00 - 5:00 p.m. We are not in need of donations this year but 
could use some “manpower”; please let us know if you would like to help in anyway.  
 
 

 CALENDAR REMINDERS AND UPDATES: 
 

Saturday 10/16  5/6 Grade Volleyball Tournament @ Fall Creek  9:00 a.m. 
 
Sunday 10/17  Confirmation Mass at St. Mary’s    1:00 p.m. 
                                                Pie & Ice Cream Social @ Sacred Heart following  10:30 Mass 
 
Monday 10/18  7/8 Boys Basketball Practice Begins    6:00-7:30 p.m. 
 
Tuesday 10/19  Mass@ St Mary’s       8:30 a.m. 
    6th Grade Boys Basketball Practice Begins   6:00-7:30 p.m. 
 
Thursday 10/21  Mass @ Holy Rosary      8:30 a.m. 
     
Friday  10/22  4-8 Grade Girls Basketball Open Gym   3:30-6:00 p.m. 
 
 

PLEASE PRAY:  

• For the families who have suffered loss in the hurricanes and other natural disasters 

• For our families and their personal intentions 

With Blessings of Peace and Joy,  
 
Mrs. Mary Lansing 
Principal 


